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Thursday, 11 June 2020 
 
Good morning 

 
Following the announcement from Sheffield City Council yesterday, we will be 
widening the access to school for our year 6 pupils from Monday 15th June. 
 
Parents were asked to respond to a SQUID survey which closed on Monday 9th 
June to book a place for their child from the 15th June onward. At this point we 
cannot accept any more children for next week, as we need to finalise our plans for 
wider opening. Based on the numbers we have we are very close to full capacity for 
places. 
 
A letter will be sent later today confirming places and giving instructions about 
dropping off and picking up. 
 
If your circumstances change and you require a place for your child from the 22nd 
June onward, please email enquiries@huntersbar-jun.sheffield.sch.uk by 
Wednesday 17th June at the latest.  
 
Whilst we cannot guarantee your child a place, we will do our very best to 
accommodate your request. 
 
 

Yours sincerely 

 

Michael Watson 

Headteacher 
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